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31st January 2025 

 

World Book Day 2025 
 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

 

We will be celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 6th March.  As usual, we 

would love the children to dress up for the day.  This year, we will be dressing 

up as a word!   

Here are a few examples to get your imaginations going. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would also like to invite your child to decorate a potato as a book 

character. If your child would like to take part, please send their potato 

character into school by Tuesday 4th March. There will be prizes! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing your creations! 

 

Mrs Bradley, Year 6 Class Teacher 


